
4. McDOUGALL AVENUE PROPOSED THRESHOLD AND KERB
EXTENSION

Further to a report from the Area Engineer, the Board decided to endorse as a cost
saving measure, the deferment of the construction of a threshold in McDougall
Avenue at its intersection with Papanui Road until the proposed renewal of the
kerb and channel in 2005/06 and further that the Board’s views be conveyed to the
Annual Plan Working Party.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


